
August 25, 2023 

Daniel Rosenthal, PE, Chair of Hearing Care Professionals Technical Review Committee 
DHHS Licensure Unit 
Attn: Ron Briel, Credentialing Review 
PO Box 94986 
Lincoln, NE 68509-4986 

Re: Hearing Instrument Specialist Expansion of Practice 

I support the proposed scope of practice changes for Hearing Insh·ument Specialists; to increase 

onsite provision of services-specifically Cerumen Management and Typanometry Adding Cerumen 

Management and Typanometry would improve the quality of life and increase access to needed 

health care for the clients serviced by Hearing Instrument Specialists 

Providing expanded services through Hearing Instrument Specialists on-site would positively 

impact the quality of life for citizens of Nebraska 

I urge the committee to support the proposed scope of practice changes for Hearing Instrument 

Specialists. 

Sincerely 

Gayle L Resh 

MA, CTRS, CDP, CPRP, LNHA 


